
BIRTHDAYS: None. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
9 May; Jane and Bernard Jones.  

 

Tonight: Speaker TBA, or Down Memory Lane 
Five Minuter: Leonie Smith 
Introduction: John Goggins 

Vote of Thanks: Tim Gregory 
Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Smith 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

15 May; Journey of Hope - BIKE RIDE AROUND 
AUSTRALIA FOR CANCER, Dr Michael Davey,  
“Journey of Charity” 
Partners’ Night and open to the public 
Yvonne and Ali’s Cakes, NAIDOC painting Auction and a 
Hamper 
Meeting to start at 6:20pm 
Dinner served at 6:30pm 
Presentation starts at 7:00pm 
Introduction: John Hozack 
Vote Thanks: Bernard Jones 
Fellowship: Mikael Smith and Ian Tibbles 
 

22 May; Jarrod Flynn and Stephanie Lake; CANCER 
COUNCIL 
Introduction: Ken Matthews 
Vote of Thanks: Brian Morrison 
Fellowship: Andrea Tucker and Ali Tyquin 
 

29 May; Gareth Ward, ISRAEL TRIP 
Introduction: Rob Powell 
Vote of Thanks: Trevor Schofield 
Fellowship: Ross Wade and Dale Wilford 
 

JUNE IS ROTARY’S FELLOWSHIP MONTH 
 

5 June; MILITARY AND SURF LIFESAVING STORIES, Rex Russell 
Introduction: Glenn Rowen 
Vote of Thanks: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: Cliff Workman and Glenn Wran 
 

12 June; MEMBERSHIP NIGHT with John Hozack 
 

26 June; CLUB CHANGEOVER 6:30 for 7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meeting’s Report; 1 May 2018 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members to the Club Assembly and Constitution. 
  

Toast to Rotary Club Madrid, Spain formed in 1920 
  

Acting Secretary Ali Tyquin; lots of emails regarding various projects and hard copies of latest Rotary 
Down Under magazine.   
  

Treasurer Ross Wade gave a very in-depth report of the fantastic figures of our club. 
 

PP John Hozack spoke on the Constitution-Rules (Bylaws) and the changes that were made, both 
passed.  Thanking all the members of the constitution committee for all their hard work.  
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 MAY IS ROTARY’S YOUTH SERVICE MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 

2 Jun Sat Army band – Dinner 
Show 

24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

$40 per head 
6:30 for 7:00pm 

1 July Sun District Changeover 
13 July Fri NAIDOC-Jumping 

Castle – Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


PP Clive Cross spoke on the Rotary Club of Nowra in Men’s health week.  Club to explore the possibly of 
hosting a Men’s Health week event. 

  
 

Question from Attendance Officer Ed Zonneveldt regarding service hours – Club was informed that RI 
have changed the way service hours are calculated, members agreed to leave the service hours until 
changed again. 
- Also, members on leave, please let Ed and Issa know your leave dates. 
 

During the meeting Alan Foreman was unwell. Alan would like to thank all members who assisted with 
his treatment until the Ambulance arrived and transported him to Milton Ulladulla Hospital for further 
treatment-observation. Alan is fine and it was just a case of blood pressure medication. 
 

Meeting Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

15 May 2018, ‘BIKE RIDE AROUND AUSTRALIA FOR CANCER’, speaker Dr Michael Davey. 
“Journey of Charity” 

Open to the public with FREE admission for the visitors and they are to arrive at 7:00pm 
Presentation to start soon after 

With Auctions-Raffles: cakes by Rotarians Yvonne Young and Ali Tyquin – also a hamper organised by Ali Tyquin 
and a painting donated by NAIDOC. 

Please spread the word. 
 

 
 

Unfortunately, there will be no Bulletins from 5 June to 3 July 2018 as I will be overseas. 
If any member would like to help, please contact Issa. 

 

 
 

“PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE” 
Ian H.S. Riseley, President 2017-18, May 2018 
 
… The name of Rotary is attached to countless projects every year, from blood banks to food 
banks, school sanitation to polio eradication. One hundred thirteen years after the first Rotary 
club was founded, Rotary service reaches literally around the globe. 
  
What that service looks like on a daily and weekly basis can vary enormously by region, country, and club. 
Each club has its own history, priorities, and identity. It follows that the identity of Rotarians, and the purpose 
each Rotarian sees in his or her service, similarly has a great deal of variation. There's nothing wrong with 
that, as Rotary is by design a decentralized organization, intended to enable each Rotarian and each Rotary 
club to serve in the ways that suit them best. 
 
… Last June, your Rotary International Board of Directors voted to adopt a new vision statement, reflecting 
our identity and the single purpose that unites the diversity of our work. 
 

Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change – 
across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves. 

 

Wherever we live, whatever language we speak, whatever work our clubs are involved in, our vision is the 
same. We all see a world that could be better and that we can help to make better. We are here because Rotary 
gives us the opportunity to build the world we want to see – to unite and take action through Rotary: Making 
a Difference. 
 

 

 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 


